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Devon and Severn IFCA News  
 
Read the D&S IFCA Winter Newsletter “Inshore Insights” 

 
D&S IFCA’s quarterly e-newsletter “Inshore Insights” is now available for you to read 
and provides a mixture of information and news related to our core work. 
        
You can view the e-newsletter here.            
 

 
 
The newsletter is free and is directly circulated to our contacts that have supplied an email 
address. 
 
If you haven’t done so already, and wish to subscribe, then please follow this link or contact 
D&S IFCA. 
 
D&S IFCA has a privacy policy which can be found here. 
 
You can change your preferences at any time by contacting D&S IFCA. 
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